
. . . - . . . . . - - - -. -

''

'o.,, UNITED STATES+
,

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONe o

$ ghp( p ,E WASHIN GTON, D.C. 20555 C C#
,

L o*
%, ' ..(.;> 4 ).. December 14, 1979

OFFICE CF THE
COMMISSIONER

The President
The White House
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President:
~

I thank you for your kind letter of December 10th.

I am pleased to have the opportunity to continue in public service
as a member of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. I assure you that
I will devote my best efforts to the work of the Commission and will
assist my successors in the Chairmanship in every way that I can.

Respectfully,.
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